PRAIRIELANDS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

April 15, 2024

CANCELLATION OF
PUBLIC HEARINGS ON
HISTORIC USE PERMIT APPLICATIONS,
OPERATING PERMIT APPLICATIONS,
AND REGULAR BOARD MEETING

The Public Hearing on a Historic Use Permit Application and Proposed Permit, Hearing(s) on Operating
Permit Applications, and Regular Board Meeting of the Board of Directors of the District, previously
scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Monday, April 15, 2024, was cancelled due to board members’ notification

to staff of inability to attend.

PASSED, APPROVED, and ADOPTED by the BOARD of DIRECTORS this 20" day of May 2024.
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Charles Besedé, President
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Maurice Osborn, Secretary/Treasurer

Meeting Cancellation Minutes April 15,2024



